

OMAGH HIGH SCHOOL

14 Crevenagh Road - Omagh - Co. Tyrone - BT79 0EQ

Principal: - Mr C Gaitatzis B.Sc. (Hons.) PGCE, M.B.A

26 November 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Omagh High School would like to commend all those pupils who have adhered to the school's requirement for the PE items that are acceptable to be worn on the days in which your son/daughter have PE/Games.

This continues to be in place until such times as we are able to use our school changing rooms again, which have remained out of use due to the ongoing Covid-19 restrictions.

As of the 1 December 2021 the following items will only be permitted

Boys and Girls:

- Plain <u>black/grey</u> tracksuit top/sweatshirt (Preferably school hooded sweatshirt and unbranded No sports teams/music/or otherwise).
- Plain **black** tracksuit bottoms only (No sports teams/music/or otherwise)
- Full school PE kit (listed in homework diary) to be worn under the tracksuit.
- From 1 December the tracksuit will have to be removed and only the full school PE kit to be worn during PE/Games.
- Girls only School skort to be worn under tracksuit bottoms. If leggings (plain black) are to be worn, they must be worn under the skort and under tracksuit bottoms. Not instead of tracksuit bottoms.

The school is expecting that ALL pupils will conform to the above and realise the importance of correct uniform at all times.

Should the pupils decide to come to school during a PE/Games day without the correct PE attire as described above then:

Will be kept in the Inclusion unit for the day for not following school uniform policy.

Will be given an afterschool detention for not following school uniform policy.

Should you have any concerns regarding PE uniform, please contact the school via email:

info@omaghigh.omagh.ni.sch.uk

Thank you very much for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours faithfully

D Rennie

PE Department

C Gaitatzis Principal